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                 Kossuth County Republican Central Committee

                                     September 25, 2023

 

   The meeting was called to order by Lavon Kruse on September 
28, 2023 at 7:00 P.M. at the Pizza Ranch. Prayer, Pledge of 
Allegiance and roll call of Central Committe members was taken.  
Those in attendance were Allen Brown, Dennis Swanson, Eldon and 
Diane Jorgenson, Lavon Kruse, Jim Black, Kendal Pals, Ken Clark 
and Abigail Monson.  Agenda and minutes were approved with a 
motion by Ken Clark and 2nd by John Emswiler.

   No guests present.

   No Treasurer's report.

   No Supervisors in attendance.

   Discussion was held to have a "meet and greet" day and try to 
get Governor Reynolds to come.  Pheasants Forever is planning an 
event and maybe the two events can be held in conjunction. Jim 
Black will contact a member and see if the beginning of November 
works to be held at Wild Haven.

A Kossuth County voters list will be purchased for $10.00.  Alan 
Brown motioned and Ken Clark did the 2nd.

The GOP float will be in the Band Day parade September 30 at 1:00 
P.M.  All are encouraged to attend and meet at #70 at noon by the 
Faith Assembly of God.  Henry Stone is planning to be there. 
Lavon will email everyone with the reminder.

Kendall Pals suggested waiting until spring for fundraising due 
to current  fundraising in the community.  John Emswiler said in 
March the Moving Veterans Forward will be having an event and we 
could maybe do fundraising at that time.  John is going to ask 
Senator Joni Ernst, if she will be the key speaker and  having a 
high end dinner for the event. Jim Black offered the idea of 
having a potluck in a home, if a presidential candidate would be 
scheduled to come into the area.

Regional Political Director Ella Stafford with the Republican 
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Party of Iowa contacted Lavon and she wants to do a training for 
the caucus sometime in October/November on a Saturday. The three 
caucus locations, addresses and what precincts will be at each 
location are to be reported to her by October 15 and Jim will 
contact Ella.  

 Meeting adjourned. Motion by Kendall and 2nd by John.             
 
 Next meeting October 23,2023 at Pizza Ranch. 

Secretary, Diane Jorgenson


